
PROGRAM COMMITTEE REPORT – JULY 2024 

Valerie Mitchell, Program Chair 

 

The (hopefully) First Annual Walker Lake Regatta took place last Saturday July 13th.  We 
began with beach yoga (17 attendees), followed by adult kayak race (only one junior so no 
race but he still got a prize) with 5 participants.  After a slow response, we eventually had 4 
participants for the Boat Parade which seemed to draw a lot of positive reactions from 
those who were on the shoreline at various locations.  Our pig roast barbecue had a total of 
about 81 people that showed up so close to 100% of the anticipated headcount.  We sold 
more than half the hats and still have about 8-10 for sale.  Tremendous thanks to all the 
volunteers including Jackie Kaiser/Wendy and Herb Orlansky/Ralph Cozzolino/Tom 
Crenny/Alla Piltser/Cliff Mitchell/Lorna Carroll/Andrea and Ray Rhiel (signs)/Margi Booth 
(hats)/Roger Muschlitz/ Brian Reynolds/Ed and Vicky Vingoe (the chefs)/ Deanna 
Storey/Barbara Silver. And last but not least, Kathy Zimmerman who tirelessly kept up with 
the RSVP’s, sending emails, and keeping me on task. 

Receipts have been  submitted  

Sip and Paint – scheduled for Saturday, July 27th at 7:00 PM (please confirm that clubhouse 
is available. Cost is $20 pp and expected attendance is 15-20 people. Maryann Muschlitz 
will run event and bring in the teacher (approx. cost TBD).  May do another session in 
August, details to be determined. 

Potluck Dinner will return in September, date to be determined shortly Would like to have 
a theme again. Hoping to do more interesting food events in future. 

 

 


